TOWN OF ANTRIM

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
On Proposed Amendments to Zoning Ordinances

To the Residents and Property Owners of the Town of Antrim:
You are hereby notified that the Antrim Planning Board will hold the second of town

public hearings concerning the following proposed amendments to the Town of Antrim

Zoning Ordinance on Wednesday, January 5, 1977 at 7:30pm at the Town Hall Meeting
Room.

Hard copies of the Proposed Amendments are in the Antrim Town Offices.



